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Farm management association programs have the objective of providing 
farmers with indepth (largely one-on-one) assistance in farm 
management decisionmaking. The programs operate under a mutual 
agreement between the association and Extension under which (1) they 
jointly employ a farm management specialist (fieldman) who provides 
the indepth assistance; (2) association members pay fees to cover a 
major proportion of program costs; (3) members provide record data 
which is summarized and analyzed, and used in assisting members with 
management decisions; (4) record data and analysis is used in other 
Extension and research programs; and (5) fieldmen receive training, 
organizational support, and subject matter support From subject 
matter departments of the college of agriculture.

A survey of long-time association members found that they feel they 
have received substantial benefits from the program and a majority 
indicated a willingness to pay higher fees for the program. In some 
states the member fees pay up to 95% of their program operating 
costs.

Farm management association programs have existed in several 
midwestern states for many years--over half a century in a few states 
such as Illinois and Kansas. Some states, such as Alabama, have 
organized associations in more recent years. For states considering 
starting association programs, empnasis was placed on: (1) need for 
strong administrative support; (2) need to employ a highly 
experienced and competent person as the first fieldman; (3) need for 
the program to be subsidized during the first year (and possibly 
second year) until member fees are received; and (4) need for the 
fieldman and the program to be provided with continuous support and 
backstopping by other state and county extension staff.
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